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M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO:  All Parents/Guardians 

FROM: James P. Cody, Principal 

DATE:  August 2023 

RE:  HMS PARKING ON THURSDAY THROUGH OCTOBER 2023 

 

As you are aware, the River Vale Farmers Market is held on Thursdays between the hours of 1:00 p.m. 

and 6:00 p.m. rain or shine.  The market is held at the town hall parking lot adjacent to the tennis courts.  

This may impact the pickup of your child at HMS during this time.  Therefore, I ask that you please 

consider an alternative pick up spot on Thursdays during this period of time. 

 

 

JPC/ad 
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